					SPECIAL MEETING
			   STERLING VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

The Sterling Village Board of Trustees met in special session on Thursday, April 26, 2018 at 7:00 P.M. at the Sterling Fire Hall.  Chairman Peterson opened the meeting with the following trustees present:   Steve Lempka, Andy Thies and Dennis Heusman.  Absent: Bill Moss.  Others present:  Roger Huls, and Spencer Pagel.  Chairman Peterson acknowledged the Open Meetings Act and the location on the north wall of the Sterling Fire Hall.  Chairman Peterson led the meeting with the pledge of allegiance.  

Peterson discussed a zoning violation letter, asking that all letters be brought to the board before mailed out for approval.  Letter was fine but need to add a part about a requirement of attending the next regular board meeting in May to discuss it under public comment.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Street repairs were discussed with prioritizing more critical ones first.  Board came up with a list of repairs to get bids on.  Companies wanting to bid need to contact either Spencer or Denny about details and have bids turned in by May 15th.  

Lempka made a motion to adjourn meeting at 7:55 and Heusman seconded motion.  Vote: yeas: all.  Motion carried.

Greg Peterson, Board Chairman			Samantha Gordon, Village Clerk




